FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
BOB MARTINEZ CENTER
2600 BLAIRSTONE ROAD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400

March 12, 2013

Sent by email: richard.siemering@hdrinc.com

Mr. Richard Siemering

HDR Engineering, Inc.

5426 Bay Center Drive, Suite 400
Tampa, Florida 33607-3444

RE:

Southeast Landfill, Hillsborough County

RICK SCOTT
GOVERNOR

JENNIFER CARROLL
LT. GOVERNOR

HERSCHEL T VINYARD JR.
SECRETARY

Sinkhole Stage 5 - Isolation of Impacted Clay Liner Documents consisting of a narrative,

a set of drawings and technical specifications
WACS No. 41193

Dear Mr. Siemering:

Thank you for the subject Stage 5 narrative, plans and technical specifications that were dated
February 12, 2013 and received on February 14, 2013. The Department has reviewed these
documents and has no objection to the proposed work plan. Please notify the Department upon
scheduling the Stage 5 Pre-Construction Meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by phone at (850) 245-8760 or by email
at henry.freedenberg(@dep.state.fl.us or by mail at Mail Stop #4565 at the letterhead address

above.

Sincerely,

Henry FreeﬁeﬁBerg, P.E, P.G.
Seolid Waste Section

CC:

Patricia Berry, Hillsborotigh County
Steve Morgan, DEP

Richard Tedder, DEP

Ron Cope, HCEPC

waww.dep.state fl s



